
FRIDAY CLUB: Last night before summer break 
for all children of primary school age, Friday 
20th May 2022. 

 

NEW HORIZON: will be back in the big tent at 
Coleraine - 6th to 12th August 2022 with the 
theme of Renewed Minds. "The vision is not 
only to seek support amidst our difficulties but 
to ask what the Lord wants to do in us. How 
does he want us to think? What would it mean 
to understand every aspect of our lives in the 
light of the gospel with the Lord Jesus at the 
centre?" There will be bible teaching, worship 
and fellowship with: Ben Stuart, John 
Risbridger, Will van der Hart & Ali Calvin. Plan 
to be there! 

 

15th May 2022 

 

Sunday 15th May 2022 

 

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick - live streamed 
6:30pm Rev Reuben McCormick - Prayer Meeting 

Sunday 22nd May 2022 

 

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick - live streamed 
6:30pm Rev Reuben McCormick 

 

If you wish to maintain social distancing please use pews 11 to 17. 
Tea and coffee will be served after the service but please wait to allow those who wish to, to leave. 
Please do not attend if you are displaying any Covid symptoms. 
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Sunday 29th May  - An evening on prayer 

CONGREGATIONAL COMMITTEE Meeting on 
Tuesday 17th May at 8pm. 

GLOW: Primary school aged children can join 
GLOW; watch for children leaving during the 
service.  

PARENT AND TODDLERS  will meet on  
Thursday 19th May at 10:30am. 

MOSAIC GARDENING CLUB will meet on Friday 
20th May, 10 for 10.30am. All welcome. 

 Worship Services 

https://www.youtube.com/c/GlengormleyPresbyterianChurch 

Organisation Notices 

Church Notices  Leadership Notices 

Dates for Your Diary 



 

 

vulnerable in society 

Thursday 19 May:  Give thanks for livestock 
markets, which provide a vital social and 
business hub for farmers and farming families. 
Sometimes the only people a farmer will see 
are those they meet there. May Kenny Hanna 
(Rural Chaplain) and other Christian farmers 
and families be salt and light for Jesus in these 
important meeting places.  

Friday 20 May: Pray for Caroline Yeomans, 
Head of Disability Services, as she returns to 
her position after a period of maternity leave. 
Give thanks for Caroline’s dedication to the 
work of Disability Services and for the services 
she oversees – Aaron House, Lawnfield House, 
Willow Brook/Topley Terrace and Peacehaven.  

Saturday 21 May: The Commission meets on 
Tuesday 24 May, with many items of business, 
including a number of congregations asking 
permission to call a minister. Pray for the 
commission and its convener, James 
Livingstone, as it seeks to be obedient to the 
Lord in this meeting, and in allocating ministry 
resources across the denomination.  

Sunday 15 May: Come, let us bow down in 
worship, let us kneel before the Lord our 
Maker. Psalm 95:6. Ask God to help us to 
approach him in humility, wonder and awe as 
we worship today.  

Monday 16 May: As the planning for the 
General Assembly is well underway, pray for 
Rev Roy Mackay and Rev Mervyn Burnside who 
convene the groups responsible for the smooth 
running of the event. Pray too for decision 
making at the Assembly, that it would reflect 
the will and mind of Christ.  

Tuesday 17 May: Pray for the leaders and 
members of the Presbyterian Church of 
Pakistan as they seek to make the Word of God 
known to all. Pray for Christians who face 
persecution / discrimination because of their 
faith.  

Wednesday 18 May: Give thanks for those who 
serve in Dáíl Éireann and Seanad Éireann. Pray 
that each one would carry out their 
responsibilities seeking to pursue a peaceful 
and just society, with courage and 
determination to work for those who are most 

 

Keep in touch with us by visiting our website: 

www.glengormley.org 

Or our Facebook page 

Glengormley Presbyterian Church 

We also have a WhatsApp group for church members 

to keep in touch with each other. Email 

office@glengormley.org for details 

ANNOUNCEMENT SHEETS:  Any announcements need to be with 

the office by 12 noon on Thursdays. Email office@glengormley.org 

YOUR CONTACT DETAILS: If these should change, please notify the 

office so that we can keep our records up to date. 

Prayer Diary 
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